
To whom it may concern,

I am a river front property owner for 45 years. I am very concerned with the major effects that the large heavy boats are having on 
the fragile banks of the Willamette River.   We have had to put thousands of dollars into trying to stop bank erosion, fix our dock, and 
boat lift directly due to effects from these boats!  To fix the erosion problem on our property is now well over $100,000. 

My family and I use the river for swimming, canoeing, kayaking and boating. The turbidity gets so bad that we find it is impossible to 
find water that is clean enough to swim in. This is mostly use due to the erosion that the large boats are causing!  IMPOSSIBLE!  

I support the position on this bill!  Please help us save our beautiful river and all the wild life we have along its banks.

We hope these changes will help save the river banks and personal property and keep us safe along this beautiful river.

Thank you!

Donna Crisell
Aurora, OR  97002


